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Attention Pharmacy Providers 

 
 
The deadline for being compliant with NCPDP D.0 is fast approaching. Please be sure that any software 
changes needed for interface with your telecommunications switch vendor are complete and will be 
ready for use no later than January 1, 2012. If you have any questions or concerns about readiness for 
submitting claims using the new transaction, be sure and contact your software vendor and your 
telecommunications switch vendor as soon as possible. These vendors provide pharmacies with the 
ability to test electronic claims for compliance with D.0 transaction standards. Visit lamedicaid.com for 
additional information on NCPDP D.0 implementation and select the 5010v of the HIPAA Electronic 
Transactions 11/7/11 link. Specifications for Medicaid Vendor Point of Sale (POS) Adjudication as well as 
the Appendices are available on the web site.  


